
 
QUICK TRICKS 

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING 
 

Tuesday, 12 April 2016 
 
Vice-President Leslie Casey called the meeting to order at 5.30 PM.   All members were present except 
Peter Hanson and Jack DeCrescente.  QT’s Director Jesse Laird was also present. 
 

Secretary’s Report  
 
The minutes of the last meeting were adopted unanimously.   

 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
The Treasurer distributed copies of his report and made available to the members, form 990, which 
he would be sending to the IRS. 
 

Vice-President’s Report  
 
New and old Business 
 
Tuesday nights dinners 
 
Nancy Paris was invited to give her opinion on Tuesday night dinners.  She expressed her willingness 
to continue doing them if we wanted her to although she understood that there would be less 
members eating dinner.  Jesse thought it a good idea to promote these dinners.  All members present 
agreed to extend to the month of May the present agreement with Nancy and revisit the question next 
month. 
 
ACBL fees raised 
 
Jesse informed the board that ACBL had raised their table fees by 20% as of the beginning of April. 
 
Pizza party 
 
It was agreed to have the QTs Pizza party on Tuesday, May17th.  Leslie and Duane would get together 
to organize and decide where to order. 
 

Next Meeting 
 
Scheduled for Tuesday, 10 May 2016, before the game at 5.30 PM.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5.50 pm.  


